
Parents as Partners 

During Remote Learning, students need all support from all of us.  
We respectfully ask that you please: 

• Familiarize yourself with the full Reopening booklet, which can be found on our website. 

• Check your email and Parent portal on a daily basis. 

• Report any symptoms consistent with COVID-19 to the Dean's Office, whether we are in blended 
learning or remote learning. 

• Call in attendance by 9:00 a.m. each day for students whether they are in person or online @ 

(815) 717-3130. 

• DO NOT REPORT ABSENCES TO TEACHERS. 

• Support your student by giving him/her a distraction free place to work and learn. 

• Use your student's Microsoft Teams login to keep up to date regarding classes. 

• Reach out to your student's teacher(s) if you have concerns about your student's progress. 

• Remain vigilant in tracking/monitoring student grades. 

 

 

Attendance Line 

(815) 717-3130 
• Call in your student's absence no later than 9:00 a.m. 

• Attendance calls are required for all students whether in person or online, 
and whether the student will be absent for all or just part of the day. 

• Be prepared to report your student's specific symptoms, as they pertain to 
COVID-19 and contact tracing. 

• Please do not report absences to teachers.  

https://www.providencecatholic.org/wp-content/uploads/reopening_booklet.pdf

